

EDUCATIONUSA HUNGARY NEWSLETTER: Issue 14/2022

Fulbright-EducationUSA <educationusa@fulbright.hu>
To: Fulbright EducationUSA <fulbright-educationusa@fulbright.hu>

Thu, Dec 8, 2022 at 3:23 PM

Education USA Hungary NewsL: Issue 14/2022



Welcome to the Holiday Edition of our Newsletter!

The holidays are a time for us all to reflect on the past year and dream about what 2023 will hold. We hope that during your reflections, you take time to celebrate the commitment you have shown to your educational goals. Whether you've attended a workshop, sent in a personal statement for feedback, or simply prepared for a test with the help of our library -- we are so glad you are here and we are excited to see the new heights you reach in 2023.

This newsletter contains important information about the function of EducationUSA over the holiday season.

Starting Monday, December 12 EducationUSA Budapest will be moving completely online.

A jelenlegi energiaügyi helyzetre való tekintettel a Fulbright Bizottság és az EducationUSA Tanulmányi Tanácsadó Központ online folytatja tevékenységét.

Tanácsadással, tájékoztatással online, vagy e-mailben állunk rendelkezésükre. A Fulbright programot, illetve általában az As of December 12, 2022 the Fulbright EducationUSA Center is closed. Our advising services will be online until February 28, 2023. You are kindly requested to contact us and ask for an individual appointment via Zoom or Google Meet

Egyesült Államokban történő továbbtanulást érintő kérdéseiket várjuk az info@fulbright.hu e-mail címen.

at educationusa@fulbright.hu
See you at the EDUCATIO Expo between January 12-14.



The WECAN Program brings together 30 female municipal and community leaders from small Hungarian cities (under 10,000 inhabitants) as part of a 52 hours training and mentoring program on participative leadership and inclusive governance. The program is looking for participants who are committed to local issues and want to contribute to the development of their localities by expanding their own knowledge and tools. Application deadline: January 15, 2023

Dreaming about sunnier days?



promises incredible, life-changing adventures.





Looking to share your culture while also saving money on tuition? Check out the International Cultural Service Program (ICSP) at the University of Oregon!

International students who demonstrate financial need and exceptional merit may apply for the International Cultural Service Program (ICSP). Selected ICSP students receive a \$25,000 tuition-waiver scholarship, which covers approximately 60% of the cost of tuition and about 40% of the total estimated expense for one academic year including tuition, fees, insurance and living expenses. ICSP students agree to complete 66-80 hours per year of cultural service as required by the program.

Learn More

Looking for a full-tuition scholarship? Check out the International Diversity Scholarship at Maryville College!

This one full-tuition scholarship is awarded to entering international students who have a demonstrated record of academic achievement, demonstrated international leadership, have a clear plan for contributing to the international community on campus, and can



show financial need. Students must submit a separate application to be considered. This is only available for first-year international students.

Learn More



If you no longer wish to receive these emails, please reply to this message with "Unsubscribe" in the subject line.

Fulbright EducationUSA Advising Center

Hungary-1111 Budapest, Bertalan Lajos utca 2. BME Building Z. 9th Floor, Room 901-902.

Tel: +36 1 462 8050

E-mail: educationusa@fulbright.hu or klitkei@educationusa.org

Website: www.fulbright.hu/educationusa















